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TURNER
PLASTIC SURGERY CENTER

As facial coverings become a

mandated accessory for many

public outings, some people

are seeing a spike in related

skin irritation and breakouts.

Find out how you can keep

your skin happy and healthy,

under the mask!

 
More on p. 03

Time off from work, coupled

with social distancing has

made it an ideal time for

patients to get the surgical

transformation they desire

without drawing attention. 

Reveal a new you, when its

time to peel off the mask.

 

More on p. 02

Our Botox® and filler clinic

is back open! Get rid of crows

feet, add some lift to your

brows, or smooth out

forehead wrinkles, while

mask-wearing shifts focus 

to the top half of faces. 

 

 

More on p. 03

SURGERYSKIN CARE

J U L Y  2 0 2 0

I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e

INJECTIONS



RE-OPENING
AT WALDMAN SCHANTZ TURNER

Our surgical suite is

back open, following

the state-wide

suspension of elective

surgeries due to

COVID-19.

 

Patients are required 

to have a negative

COVID-19 nasal swab

screening prior to

surgery, to ensure both

patient and staff safety.

back to surgery

 P .  0 2

Our team wishes to extend a big thank you to all of our patients, for

their patience and understanding during COVID-19 closures.

 

We are currently re-open for all services, with scaled-back scheduling

to ensure limited traffic and exposure to other patients while visiting

our office. Our doctors are also offering virtual appointment options

for both follow up appointments and new procedure consultations.
 

CONTINUED ON P.09



Our injection clinic is back open, with

all doctors now taking appointments

for Botox® and filler injections!

 

We ask that our patients wear a facial

covering when arriving for their

appointment, while their surgeon 

 wears an N-95 mask during the

injection process.

 

Each treatment room is thoroughly

wiped down with hospital grade

disinfectant in between patients. 

back to injections

back to skin care
Skin irritation and breakouts are

greeting many people at the end of

the day when they peel of their mask.

Coupled with closed skin care

facilities, maintaining healthy skin

has been hard work! 

 

"Wash your cloth mask regularly,

since bacteria can build up and cause

breakouts," said Skin Chic nurse Madi

Sommer." Masks can also dry out your

skin, making hydring treatments like

the Hydrafacial a life-saver during

these times."
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KEEPING YOU SAFE
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Things are looking a little different around our office, but patient

safety, high-quality care, and expertise remain the same!

 

"It's certainly a change, but scaled-back scheduling has not only

allowed us to keep everyone safe during this time, it has also given us

more time to catch up with patients on a personal level," explained 

Dr. Stephen Schantz. "I am so happy to see familiar faces back in the

office and have the chance to meet new patients in-person... not just

on a computer screen!" 



Skin Chic's Hydrating Complex is

one of our best sellers for a

reason! Give yourself a daily

dose of Hyaluronic Acid, Anti-

Aging Peptids, Niacinamide,

Vitamin B5, and Green Tea

Extract with this one product. 

 

"Our Hydrating Complex is

suitable for all skin types and

works perfectly as a standalone

hydrator for acne prone

patients," said Skin Chic nurse

Madi Sommer. 
 

STAFF PICKS

PRODUCT OF 
THE MONTH

SKIN CHIC 
HYDRATING COMPLEX

june favorites

S K I N C H I C . M Y S H O P I F Y . C O M

STAFF TIP : "It also works as

an amazing makeup primer,"

said nurse Morgan Curry. 

O R D E R  O N L I N E  N O W  A T
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While we've had amazing results from

the hundreds of surgeries our doctors

performed so far this year, our July

favorite goes to Rhinoplasty patient,

Lindsay!
 

RHINOPLASTY
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BY DR. S. RANDOLPH WALDMAN

 

Dr. S Randolph Waldman was able to give Lindsay a new sense of

confidence through this incredible transformation.

 

Being afraid of needles, let alone major surgery, Lindsay says she

wasn't sure if she could go through with the procedure. However,

with the support of her family, and confidence in Dr. Waldman's

decades of results, Lindsay was able to bravely see it through. 

 

"If it's something that is going to help you with your self-esteem or

your morale, or just how you see yourself in the mirror, do it," said

Lindsay.  
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Even though quarantine snacking

and movie binges have derailed

many patient's efforts to reduce fat

and tone muscle before summer, it's

not too late to get on track this

season. 

 

Call our office to learn more on non-

invasive CoolSculpting and CoolTone

treatments that require zero down

time!

back to savings
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"I know social distancing and closed
gyms have led to a lot of lounging
around the house and stress eating,"
said CoolBluLex provider Amanda
Harms. "That's why I am excited to
utilize this technology to help our
patients get back on track!"

SAVE UP TO 

$800
ON YOUR NEXT 

COOLSCULPTING

OR COOLTONE
TREATMENT

BEFORE AFTERBEFORE AFTER



"Hands. Washing Hands.
Reaching out.
Touching me. Touching you!
Sweeeeet Doctor T. 
Scrubbing never looked so
good."
 

Sing our version of

 Sweet Caroline the next

time you wash your hands,

to meet the 20 second

minimum washing time

recommended by the CDC!
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Congrats Corner
Our entire staff would like to wish a warm
congratulations to Andrea (Andi) Waldman,
M.D. and Lindsey Engel Waldman, M.D. upon
completing their residency training! 
 
Andi has just finished her Dermatology
residency training at Albert Einstein
University in New York City, NY! Dr. Waldman
will continue her training with a prestigious
one year fellowship at Columbia University in
Pediatric Dermatology.  
 
Sammy, Andi's four month old Golden Doodle,
is excited to provide lots of puppy love as she
embarks on this new chapter!
 
Lindsey has also just completed her residency
training in Family Medicine at the University
of Wisconsin in Madison. 
 
Dr. Lindsey Engel Waldman lives in Madison
with her husband Brad Engel and son Evan (2).
Lindsey graduated from the University of
Louisville School of Medicine like her Dad!

DR. ANDREA WALDMAN
WITH SAMMY THE PUP

DR. LINDSEY ENGELWALDMAN
WITH BRAD & EVAN ENGEL



(CONT.)

RE-OPENING
a t  W a l d m a n  S c h a n t z  T u r n e r   

We continue to ask that patients call our office

upon arrival for a virtual check-in. A staff

member will then meet you in the lobby for a

quick temperature check and COVID-19

questionnaire. 

 

Hand sanitizer is readily available throughout

our facility, as well as multiple locations for

hand washing. 
 

OTHER 
OFFICE NEWS
a n d  u p c o m i n g  
o f f i c e  e v e n t s

Our office has partnered

with Lexar Labs in

Lexington, KY to

facilitate  COVID-19 tests

for our surgical patients.

Please call them at

859.543.2022 to schedule

an appointment within

36 hours of your surgery.

All doctors are

continuing to offer free,

digital consultations for

new and existing

patients. Contact our

office for information on

open, virtual

appointment slots.

 

 

 

 

 

 

@waldmanschantz

For questions or to schedule an
appointment, contact our office staff at 

 (859) 254-5665

 

@waldmanschantzturnerpsc

www.WaldmanPlasticSurgery.com


